
 

Project Update
It's been awhile since you've heard from us.  Since then a few things have changed. 
Originally, this project was planned to use 100% state funding for construction.  In
light of recent budget constraints, state funding to construct this project has been
placed on hold.  The Governor's office has requested that the Department of
Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) revisit funding plans for all projects
funded by General Obligation Bond sales, including the Kenai Spur Highway
Rehabilitation project.  However, there is potential for the project to be at least
partially funded by the Federal Highway Administration.  All preconstruction efforts
(including design, environmental review, and permitting) will optimistically continue
on the current schedule, with the anticipation that we will develop a successful
funding plan by spring 2017.

 

Next Public Open House
Keep an eye out for our next Public Open House coming in spring 2017. DOT&PF
will provide new design information regarding construction sequencing for Phase 1
and what to expect during the 2 year project.  DOT&PF will also share the latest
design and construction schedule for Phase 2. The public will have an opportunity to
provide feedback on the design and construction schedules and traffic control plans.

Questions and Comments?
Have additional questions about the project?  
 
Visit our website: www.kenaispurrehab.com 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Au_IgrVyn9hBuwnZDWATlXnlP2f8ucrpYCchaOxzs2GWS2HL10RsfzbOLSdSd2RaD9nU3r1bHsrF5LH9MBdWuAQVh8KunJL63gvBYjQZSQGq7PiCzNz19N3LvKVZgF06keY0b4x88SSDz7ulFzUGxy0UMvC2RtbvZI7RDG_rCBh32CP6OYdiGQ==&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1118955377828&p=oi


 
Katherine Wood, HDR Public Involvement Lead
Phone: 907.644.2153
Email: katherine.wood@hdrinc.com 

 
If you'd like to submit a comment, please use the online 

Comment Form on the project website. 
  

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Katherine Wood, Public
Involvement Lead, at 907-644-2153.

It is the policy of the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no person shall
be excluded from participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide
based on race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding
source including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway
Administration and State of Alaska Funds. 

The DOT&PF complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with a hearing
impairment can contact DOT&PF at our Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD) at (907) 269-0473.
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